
Technical Specification Group Services and System Aspects TSGS#11(01)0013 
Meeting #11, Palm Springs, CA, USA, 19-22 March 2001 
 
3GPP TSG SA2#16                            S2-010373 
Los Angeles, U.S.A., January 22nd  – 26th, 2001 
 
 
 
 
Title: Withdrawing the SA Work Item on open LCS interfaces  
 
Source:  TSG-SA WG2 
 
To: TSG-SA, SA WG1, TSG-RAN, RAN WG2, TSG-GERAN,  

GERAN LCS 
 
 
Contact: Jan Kåll, Nokia    
 Jan.kall@nokia.com 
 
 
SA WG2 has received the Draft report (S2-010267) from the SA ad hoc meeting on LCS issues 
in London 11th and 12th January 2001. According to the report it was agreed in the ad hoc 
meeting that a new Work Item will be proposed in RAN regarding the open interface between a 
3G-SMLC and RNC.  
 
It was also agreed in the ad hoc meeting that a proposal will be made to TSG-SA to withdraw 
the work item agreed in TSG-SA#10 in SP-000685. SA WG2 agrees with this view and 
recommends that the SA Work Item in question is withdrawn, pending RAN approval of the 
proposed Work Item, since the new LCS interface is a RAN internal matter and will be covered 
by the proposed new RAN Work Item. 


